For blood relatives of “***” 
Dear                           , 
As you may or may not know, I was recently diagnosed with ***.   Given my own history of cancer I chose to have genetic testing for genes associated with hereditary cancer risk.  My results showed that I inherited a mutation in one of these genes, ***. This gene mutation is hereditary, meaning it can be passed on in families. 
Family members who also have this mutation may have an increased chance of developing specific types of cancer, especially breast, ovarian cancer, prostate and pancreatic cancer. It is important for you to understand the information and understand their risks so they can make informed medical decisions.  
Many cancers can be treated and managed if caught early.  For this reason, I strongly recommend that you not delay in meeting with a healthcare provider who has training in cancer genetics to talk about what the genetic information means for you. A genetic counselor will review the cancer family history, talk about the option of genetic testing and possible results, and offer recommendations based on those results. 

I will share my genetic testing and our known family history information with you so you can talk to your doctor and/or genetic counselor.  You will need a copy of my genetic testing results and a copy of our family tree to be sure you have the appropriate test.   Also, my doctor and/or genetic counselor at Washington University in St. Louis is willing to meet with you to discuss this further. 
You can find a genetic counselor near you at http://www.nsgc.org.  Click on “Find a Genetic Counselor” and then search by state or zipcode and specialty (cancer).  If you would like to meet with Susan Jones, Certified Genetic Counselor at Washington University, her office number is 314-747-5616.
Let me know you’d like to discuss any of this directly with me. 
I hope that you will be able to use this information for the benefit of your health care and other family members. 
Sincerely, 
